
 
John Zacker <jzacker@umd.edu> 
 

Sun, Sep 13, 2020, 
9:08 AM 

 
 

to me 

 
 

Dear Mr. Onyenezi, 
 
As assistant vice president for student affairs, I chair the university's behavior evaluation 
team. I have recently received a report that your behavior has caused concern for 
others on campus. 
 
I request that you meet with me via Zoom tomorrow and at your earliest convenience so 
we may discuss.  Kindly respond immediately upon receipt of this email with your 
availability. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Zacker 
 

John Zacker, PhD '97 | Assistant Vice President for Student Affairs 
University of Maryland, 2108 Mitchell Building  College Park, MD  20742 | 301.314.8428 

 
I AM 4 Maryland 

[1] Wear a face covering over your nose and mouth at all times when inside buildings, and outside when 
in the presence of others [2] Wash your hands often and sanitize frequently used surfaces [3] Practice 

physical distancing (Stay at least 6 feet away from others) [4] Stay home if you are sick 
 

 

 


